
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

REPORT FOR ACTION 


Permanent Public Highway Closures for the Lawrence 
Heights Revitalization Project - Northeast District -
Stage 3 - a Portion of Varna Drive and a Portion of
Cather Crescent; Stage 4 - a Portion of Varna Drive
and a Portion of Cather Crescent; and Stage 5 - a
Portion of Cather Crescent and Tafford Lane 

Date: April 29, 2019 
To:  North York Community Council 
From:  Director, Transportation Planning and Capital Program, Transportation Services 
Wards:  Ward 8 - Eglinton-Lawrence 

SUMMARY 

A report is being prepared by Transportation Services to recommend that portions of 
Varna Drive and Cather Crescent and all of Tafford Lane be permanently closed for 
incorporation into the Lawrence Heights Revitalization Project - Northeast District. 

CONTACT 

Luigi Nicolucci, Manager, Traffic Planning and Right-of-Way Management 
North York and Etobicoke York Districts  
Phone: 416-394-8412; Fax: 416-395-7482; E-mail: Luigi.Nicolucci@toronto.ca 

SIGNATURE 

Ashley Curtis, Director 
Transportation Planning and Capital Program 
Transportation Services 
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